
 

Term 1 – 6a 

 

  Language – We will be continuing with the ‘Big   

  Writing’ scheme as this is showing a vast improvement in the   

  children’s ability to write stories etc. 

  Reading is a high priority this year so all children will be  

  coming home with a reading book and I would like  

  the children to be encouraged to read from a variety of reading  

  media. 

   

  Maths – There is to be a whole school approach to maths so  

  all classes will be looking at the same area of maths per term    

  and continually revisiting it throughout the year. Problem  

  solving and tables will be on-going. 

   

  Topic – Our topic this term is a ‘Science’ topic.  We are  

  looking at changing materials and energy.  Any information on  

  solar energy, electricity, gas, wind power etc. in the form of  

  newspaper articles, leaflets etc. would be appreciated.   

 

  Homework – will be issued on Tuesday to be returned by the  

  following Monday.  Can reading books be kept in school bags  

  as we use them every day.  I would like spelling to be learned  

 

    Encourage:  

 Your child to visit the library. 

 Listen/read the news, as we often have news talks. 

 

  Many thanks for your continual co-operation 

 

 

  CA Wallace (Mrs) 

  by Friday of the issuing week.  I would appreciate if all  

  homework is signed.  Thank you. 

 

   


